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The Permanent Mission of the Islamic Republic of Iran to the United Nations presents its 

compliments to the Office of Legal Affairs to the United Nations and, with reference to the 
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with its international obligations and strongly condemns terrorism in all its forms and 

manifestations. 

 In light of the above, the Islamic Republic of Iran categorically rejects all of the unfounded 

and unsubstantiated allegations that have been made by Bahrain in its Letter No. 2007392E dated 

9 June 2020 and calls upon the latter to implement its international obligations, including 

International Human Rights, through respect for the rule of law and due process in order to meet 

the legitimate demands of the Bahraini people. It is also imperative to preserve the non-politicized 

nature of discussions in the Sixth Committee and desist from the inclusion of baseless allegations 

which are contrary to the objectives of this agenda item in the United Nations. 

The Permanent Mission of the Islamic Republic of Iran to the United Nations avails itself 

of this opportunity to renew to the Office of Legal Affairs to the United Nations the assurances of 

its highest consideration.  

New York, 8 September 2020 
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